Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Kathy Wingert <kathywingert@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 12:04 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Add my name to the many who hold Lake Almanor as one of the few refuges is this world from pollution and stresses
that humans and pets are allowed to enjoy as more than a museum display.

Do not risk the almost pristine water, that as a child | ingested gallons at a time without a physical disturbance, and trash
the area, the incomes, the livelihoods, sanity, and memories of many for the sake of an ill-conceived experiment.

Thank you,

Kathy Wingert

1836 Avenida Feliciano

Rancho Palos Verdes, CA 90275

Long time lake visitor every single summer.

Sent from Kathy's iPhone
And auto correct hates me



